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Reminder: Taxonomy Code Required on Medicaid Claims 

As required by the Texas Medicaid Provider Procedures Manual (TMPPM), providers must include a 10-
digit taxonomy code on Medicaid claims. Providers Claims that do not contain a 10-digit taxonomy 
code will be denied. 

Reference the TMPPM for more information on the appropriate placement of the taxonomy code on 
your claim and additional required claim elements. 

For questions, please contact MHTXProviderServices@MolinaHealthcare.com. 
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